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Dear Parish Priests in Christ

Extension of Synod of Bishops Consultation deadline to May 15

Peace! It is appreciated for all your best endeavours to shepherd our Lord’s flock despite the
unprecedented challenges to our pastoral ministry as brought about by the ongoing pandemic.

In view of the current situation, Bishop Chow has decided to postpone the deadline for the
consultation phase of the Synod of Bishops by two weeks to May 15, in order for the faithful
to have ample time to express their views, thus realizing the spirit of Synodality. | sincerely
invite all priests to encourage the faithful to respond to the consultation. Should you need
any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the ad hoc committee.

Thank you very much for your cooperation!

God bless!
+

+ Joseph Ha Chi-shing, OFM
Chairman — Ad Hoc Committee for the Synod of Bishops
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